Britto, John

C o9

From: Squadrilla, Dorianne

Sent: Monday, January 27, 2014 3:09 PM COMMUNICATION
To: Britto, John; Birch, Carol - /
Subject: FW: File # OP.13.013 and Z.13.036 CW (PH) - ke Ifi 4

ITEM - #

From: abbas kaviani [mailto:a kaviani32@yahoo.ca]
Sent: Saturday, January 25, 2014 7:31 PM

To: DevelopmentPlanning@vaughan.ca
Subject: File # OP.13.013 and Z.13.036

City of Vaughan , Development Planning Department
Re: Islamic Shia Ithna-Ashaeri jamaat of Toronto File # OP.13.013 and Z.13.036
Dear Commissioner of Planning ,

we are the residents of unit 25,8900 Bathurst st. Thomhill Woods and we are writing to inform you
that we strongly oppose the amendments and the rezoning application.We belive that building of
high rises in our neighborhood bring lot of problems and issues to our area.Among these issues , we
are concemed about conserving the Environment an Nature, Traffic and Noise and commercialization
of our residential area.

As you know , usually high rises are builded close to other tall buildings in specific zones and near
major shopping centres. This has been a tradition of city deveploment in North America. | am sure
that you are agree with us that these high rises are not matching the nature of Thornhill Woods
planning and residential design.

The other concern is that these constructions are not Fair to other communities. The applicant
belongs to a very specific branch of a religone and the purpose of these plan is to make a religous
residential campus which is obviously not open to other communities who may want to live in these
buildings.This will be very unique not only in GTA but also in North America.

Regards,



